

SERRA CLUB of North Peel

Supporting vocations to the priesthood and religious life in the Archdiocese of Toronto

www.serracanada.com

NorthPeelSerra@gmail.com

SERRA CLUB of North Peel Updates

NEWSLETTER VOL. 5 2020



Fr. Patrick Ezimora, Associate Pastor of St. Mary's Church, Brampton, was SCONP November guest speaker. He is a member of the Congregation of Christ Emmanuel, CCE.



SCONP President Teresa Buonafede, handing Fr. Patrick a gift of appreciation for being our guest speaker.



Mary Jo Clutchey, Trustee, and Brenda Wood minding the SCONP table during Fellowship Sunday, December 7/8, 2019, at St. Mary's Church, Brampton.



Diosie McCarthy and Martha Guzman, SCONP VP-Vocations, at the SCONP table during the Fellowship Sunday, December 7/8, 2019.



Julie Montinaro and Diosie McCarthy at the Fellowship Sunday table.



Carlos Abug, SCONP VP-Communications, with Diosie McCarthy at the Fellowship table.



Our SCONP guest speaker during the January 2020 meeting was Sally Amaral. She is the Lay Minister for the Office of Discipleship of the Archdiocese of Toronto.



SCONP President Buonafede, with guest speaker Sally Amaral.



Jackie Carey with guest speaker Sally Amaral.